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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 
701 Loyola Avenue 

New Orleans, Louisiana 70113 
February 3, 1978 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Hr. Weisberg: 

We have received your letter dated January 28, 1978, in which you stated that we have applied a "limit" to your request for records. There has been no attempt by this office to apply any "limit" to your request. We have merely attempted to describe our records after a good faith search was made to locate records concerning your request. 

In your letter you also have brought up the issue of a separate matter, Civil Action #75-1996, which concerns your request for Martin Luther King assassination files. As you have been previously advised, it appears that you presently possess the information retrievable in the New Orleans Field Office records concerning you, or that it is readily available to you at FBI Headquarters, Washington, D.C. 

We have referred your latest communication to FBI Headquarters for any possible further processing. 

Very truly yours, 

FRANCIS M. MULLEN, JR. 
Special Agent in Charge 

By: 
JOSEPH P. MC MAHON 
Supervisory Special Agent 
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